
 
 

 

 

07 May 2025  
 
Year 11 Farewell from the PE Department 
 
Dear Families 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank the Year 11’s for their efforts and energy towards the PE 
department over the past 5 years. 
 
Whether through their continued participation in core PE lessons, their commitment to the extra-curricular 
activities and fixtures or through putting their minds to a qualification course within the PE department we 
are so grateful. 
 
As the year group looks forward to the next stage of their education journey, I was hoping for one last effort 
from them and you. If you have any Sackville PE kit that you no longer require, would you be kind enough to 
send it into school so that we can utilise it for any of our younger students who may well be struggling to 
fulfil all of the kit requirements. 
 
Any help you can provide with the following items would be gratefully received: 
 

● Rugby Shirts 

● Polo Shirts - Boys and Girls 

● Shorts 

● Football boots - Any sizes but larger ones if possible 

 
We look forward to continuing working with those students who will be returning to Sackville in September. 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Jake Endersby 
Teacher of PE  

 
 
 
 

 


